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May 13, 2025

Good afternoon,

Your quote has been received and considered. Please consider this correspondence as the Intent to
Award Notification for WRFQ 25-303, Forest Legacy Program Consultant to — Neorr Consulting LLC.

Note: This is not a contract award. This is a Notice of Intent to Award only. Final contract documents
will be issued at a later date.

Please contact me at 208-666-8613 if you have any questions. Thank you for your participation and
interest in supplying the needs of the State of Idaho.

Michaelle Sande

Senior Buyer

Idaho Department of Lands
3284 W Industrial Loop

Coeur d’ Alene, ID 83815
Office: (208) 666-8613

Email: mrsande@idl.idaho.gov

https://www.idl.idaho.gov
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